Schmenk, Colin R - DNR

From: DuFresne, Kristin | - DNR

Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 7:20 AM

To: felitti.peter@epa.gov

Cc: ‘gielniewski.margaret@epa.gov'; Fassbender, Judy L - DNR; Fitzpatrick, William - DNR; DuFresne,
Kristin | - DNR

Subject: Marinette MGP Superfund Alternative Site in Marinette, Wisconsin

Peter — On October 2, 2017, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (department) received notice of the United
States Environmental Protection Agency’s (U.S. EPA) planned negotiations with the potential responsible party for the
remedial design of the response actions at the Marinette MGP site. The notification also extended an opportunity to the
department to participate in the negotiations or be a party to any settlement agreement. This email serves as
notification to the U.S. EPA that the department would like to participate in the negotiations and be a party to any
settlement agreement.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or if you require additional information.

The department looks forward to working with you.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Kristin DuFresne

Hydrogeologist — Remediation & Redevelopment/AWaRe
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

2984 Shawano Avenue

Green Bay, W1 54313-6727

Phone: (920) 662-5443

kristin.dufresne@wisconsin.gov
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